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Good afternoon, 
 
I am a constituent from Providence writing in support of House Bill 5502. We must help protect the rights of our 
immigrant neighbors by reducing the maximum sentence for a misdemeanor offense from one year to 364 days. A 
change so minute can help protect hundreds of Rhode Islanders from deportation. 
 
Thank you, 
Sophie 
 
Sophie Bush (she/her) 
sophrbush@gmail.com 
 

 


